
Ottawa County Board of Commissioners                    8:00 a.m. 

November 5, 2007                                          Regular Session                          

                                                                                                       
 

 
 

The Board of Commissioners met in regular session with Commissioner Harold 

McCullick, Commissioner Kathy M Luthi, Commissioner Ray McGavran, and County 

Clerk Mary Arganbright. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Luthi.     

 

The official minutes of October 29, 2007, was read, approved, and signed. 

 

Bruce Barefield, County Attorney, talked on legal matters. 

 

Truette McQueen, County Appraiser/Zoning, came in and said the State Department of 

Labor wanted to know what the commissioners were going to decide on renting out the 

old Aging office.   

 

Kenny Wilcox, Road Foreman, reported on what crews were doing.   

 

John Denney, Pierce Faris & Co., Chtd, county auditor, stopped in and discussed new 

standards with the commissioners and gave them the final 2006 audit reports.   

 

Ron Seyfert, Extension Agent, talked to the commissioners about running an extension of 

their line to the meeting room.   

 

Ken White, County Sheriff, gave prisoner count of 37.   

 

With no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 12:25 p.m.   


